
*Construction schedules are subject to change for various reasons, including, but not limited to, weather conditions and unforeseen delays.

Nighttime Construction Notice

QUESTIONS? 
Project Construction Questions Hotline:  (626) 513-5788

General Project Questions: (626) 471-9050 
Email: CommunityRelations@Kiewit-Parsons.com
Email: PublicAffairs@Foothillgoldine.com

Stay ahead of construction, sign up for alerts: www.foothillgoldline.org

Visit our Public Information Office located at 2100 E. Route 66 Suite 200, Glendora, CA 91740

NIGHTTIME CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY
On Monday, February 24th, the Kiewit-Parsons team will be conducting a nighttime drilling operation 
at five locations for underground soil analysis. The operation of data collection is part of the initial pre-
construction activities needed for the construction of Foothill Gold Line project. 

WHEN
Nightly, beginning Monday, February 24th thru Thursday, February 27th, 2020, 7:00pm - 3:30am

WHERE
Construction activities will mainly take place within the North Pomona Metrolink Station parking lot and 
just east of Garey Ave, between the cities of La Verne and Pomona.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Typical noise from construction equipment will be produced near the active work zones such as the 
operating drill rig engine, light drilling, and construction vehicle back up alarms. Daily parking will remain 
open to all commuters. No overnight parking will be permitted at the drilling locations shown in the map 
below to allow crews to perform the pre-construction activities. No Parking Signs will be posted at the 
designated work areas. Approximately six parking spots will be taken at a time. 

TRAFFIC ADVISORIES
There will be no street or lane closures for this work.

WORK ZONE
The red dots below show the approximate drilling locations within the work zone.

NIGHTLY CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES WILL OCCUR AT THE NORTH 
POMONA METROLINK STATION PARKING LOT & EAST OF GAREY AVE. 

FEB 24, 2020 THRU FEB 27, 2020, 7:00PM - 3:30AM
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